
 
    2018 
EAST COAST CHALLENGE OCTOBER 5th practice, & 6th and 7th 
Competition will be held at  PINEHURST CC. in North Carolina 
 
It is that time of year again when we are asking for players for the 
teams competing in the East Coast Challenge.  Both the Northeast 
and Southeast will be recruiting their best players for this tournament. 
Please consider applying to play in this fun format of triples, pairs, 
singles and fours.   
Need 15 players for each division with a dinner on Friday night and 
play on both Saturday and Sunday.  Cost is the friendly wager of $25 
per player.  The Southeast Division was the winner last year but each 
year is a new challenge. 
If you are interested in being considered, please complete the entry 
form on the next page.  Entries must be received by July 30th  If you 
have any questions, please email Jackie Tucker  
tuckerjackie@earthlink.net 
910-638-9365  cell phone 
 
 

mailto:tuckerjackie@earthlink.net


ENTRY FORM 
 
NAME:   
 
EMAIL ADDRESS:  ______________________________________ 
 
CLUB WHICH YOU ARE AN BOWLS USA MEMBER:  
 

 
 
POSITION THAT YOU WISH TO PLAY:  _____________________ 
 
 
ACCOMPLISHMENTS FOR 2016, 2017 and 2018 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
If you are the winner of the Southeast Division for the National 
Championships, please indicate below: ___________________ 
You must complete this form but you are guaranteed a spot on the 
team. 
 
DO YOU HAVE A YELLOW BOWLING SHIRT?  IF NOT WHAT 
SIZE?  MALE OR FEMALE  (Circle One)  ____________ 
 
Dress code for practice will be whites and for the tournament it will 
Require navy shorts or pants and a yellow shirt.   
 
 
 


